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Solos Newsletter 

April 2024 

 

Mark your calendars: 

 

Info from Sue Bawcom, Activities Chair:  

 

Regular Thirsty Thursday on Thursday,  April 4th at 

Mulligans’ Patio from 5 to 7 p.m.  No Host event. 

 

Kentucky Derby Party on Friday, May 3rd from 5-9 p.m. in 

the Ballroom.  Dinner and Entertainment.  Ticketing 

begins April 2nd.  Wear the hat you would wear if you 

were actually going to the big race! 

 

Info from Linda Anderson,  Sig Leader for Mingle with 

Singles: 

Mingle with Singles will meet on Thursday, April 25th at the 

Legacy Pavilion from 5-7:30 p.m.  Mingle with Singles is for single 

people who are not in a committed relationship.   You may invite 

a guest who might want to join Mingle with Singles.  Bring a 

snack/appetizer to share with everyone and your drink of choice.  

Please wear your name tag.     If you have any questions,  please 

contact Linda Anderson at jerrylinanderson@gmail.com 
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What happened in March: 

 

The Super Thirsty Thursday was held on March 7th in the 
Lone Star Room at the Retreat.  Approximately 165 
members and guests enjoyed pizza, salad, and a 
Beverage Bar.   Music was provided by fellow Solos 
members,  Ralph Ruth and Phyllis Frey.  Thanks to all 
the volunteers who made this Super TT a success. 

 

On March 14th,  the Daytrippers made a short trip to a 
special park in Georgetown, The Berry Springs Park.  We 
walked around one of the shorter trails, admired the 
pecan tree orchard and petted the donkeys.   The best 
part of the trip, though, may have been  having breakfast 
tacos at San Pedro Limon and shopping at the Assistance 
League  Thrift Shop.  Watch your email for the next 
Daytripper trip.   If you have a large safe vehicle and 
don’t mind driving for one of our Daytrippers,  please let 
me know.    (Pauline at pfred955@gmail.com) 

 

In other news,  Solos now has 670 members.  556 are 
returning members and 114 are new members.  If you get 
a chance, please welcome our new members and let them 
know about all of our activities. 
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 Daytrippers, Aurora Pena, Sally Paulson, and Barbara Picone enjoy a walk around Berry 

Springs Park.   If you haven’t been out there, you definitely need to check it out. 
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A tree was planted at Legacy Park on March 19th in memory of Jill Wilson by several Solos and 

Zoomers Bowling Members.  It was a loving tribute to a kind and wonderful friend.
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 Lost and Found: 

A couple of  items were left behind at our recent social events.  If 

you are looking for this pretty earring, Sue Baucom has it.   Barb 

Duke also has a pretty black scarf that she would like to return to 

the rightful owner.   If you are missing either of these items, 

please contact Barb or Sue. 

 

If you have pictures or news that you would like for us to 

consider in future newsletters,  please contact Pauline at 

pfred955@gmail.com. 
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